
 

 

 

OFFICE OF THE BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE 

 

“Notice of Postponement” 

 

 

 

         November 13, 2020 

 

 

 

To  : All Bidders 

   All Observers 

 

 

Project  : Supply and Delivery of ICT Equipment under Support to Operations of 

   DENR-PENRO Nueva Ecija 

 

 

 Please be informed that due to the announcement of the Office of the Governor thru 

PDRRMC Advisory dated November 13, 2020, declares class suspension at all levels in our 

province (private and public) as well as cancellation of work of all government and private 

employees in the province on November 13, 2020, thus we will reschedule the Pre-Bid Conference 

for the said project from November 13, 2020 (10:00AM) to November 16, 2020, one o’clock in the 

afternoon (01:00PM) at PENRO Conference Room, Brgy. Singalat, Palayan City, Nueva Ecija. 

 

 For more queries, you may contact us thru this number 09178808952. 

 

 Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

           

       JOSELITO T. DOMINGO 

            PBAC Chairperson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Republic of the Philippines 

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES 

Provincial Environment and Natural Resources Office 

Brgy.Singalat, Palayan City, Nueva Ecija 

Tel. No. (044) 940-1973 


